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The 150th issue of Media International Australia will be published in February 
2014. To mark this auspicious occasion, MIA will feature a special 150th issue, 
to be co-edited by Sue Turnbull, Bridget Griffen-Foley and Gerard Goggin.

This issue will contain three sections. The first will deal with the history 
of MIA, and the second with new scholarship emerging from contributions to 
A Companion to Australian Media (edited by Bridget Griffen-Foley, to be 
published in mid-2014).

A third section has been allocated to the inclusion of new perspectives and 
emergent voices in the field of media and communications, and we invite scholars 
who are engaged in ground-breaking research in any relevant field to submit a 
contribution to this landmark issue of MIA.

We are asking for contributions of 3000 words that address new developments 
in the field of media and communication research. 

Given that this invitation is in part addressed to scholars who may be unfamiliar 
with MIA, we would appreciate it if established scholars could draw the attention 
of their colleagues to this opportunity. Established scholars who are themselves 
engaged in new fields of research are also warmly invited to submit a proposal.

In the first instance, all proposals and queries relating to the suitability of a 
topic or content should be addressed to the editor of this section, Professor Sue 
Turnbull (sturnbul@uow.edu.au) before 30 September 2013:

Professor Sue Turnbull
Editor, Media International Australia
Faculty of Law, Humanities and the Arts
University of Wollongong
T. 02 2439 2392

Further information about MIA’s style requirements is available on the MIA 
website at www.uq.edu.au/mia

 


